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For Immediate Release 
June 22, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D.C. -- Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson 

have written a joint letter to the Chairmen of both the House 

and Senate Interior Subcommittees on Appropriations and to the 

Bureau of Indian Affairs on behalf of Haskell Indian Junior 

College. Both Senators support the Haskell Board of Regent's 

request that every effort be made to increase the allocation 

of funds, so that the school may continue at present operating 

levels. Dole and Pearson are hopeful that action on this reque3t 

will be forthcoming in the near future. 
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